December 9 2024

Kingston City Council Mayor Brian Patterson David Fell Gary Oosterhoff Ted Hsu Peter Lawton

In regards to the construction of the proposed Sewage and Gas Plant earmarked for just north of Hwy 401 at the Knox Farm Property.

I am guessing that many of you do Not live north of the inner city and therefore would not be affected by, or concerned with any ill effects such a venture would have on both people and the wildlife who do live here.

Most frequently winds head in a northerly direction from Lake Ontario, through The Cataraqui Conservation Area and onward to the villages and hamlets further north of where you may live.

Try to imagine you did live north of the city and were sitting peacefully in your backyard after a hectic day of work.... and suddenly this "stench" filled your nostrils and disturbed your much needed quiet time.

Perhaps your first thoughts would be "Why did I vote for this "Unatural Disaster".

This is only one of the many reasons you should take to heart before the falsehood of good ideas fills your mind.

Thank you for allowing our tax dollar to work by saying NO to Knox Farm as the chosen convenience.

Paul Robertson & Barbara McArthur